Pevely Main Project

Phase 1 Sept 22- anticipated 5 days

Pevely Main will be closed between Hwy Z and Dempsey Rd.
Barry Rd will be one-way exit only and for school bus use only.

AM:

School Buses: all buses will have to detour through Pevely Main by
way of 61/67 (Commercial Blvd) and enter the Elementary through the
south and drop off in back of the building. No Parent traffic is allowed in
the back of the building for student safety reasons.

Parent Drop Off: all vehicles will have to detour through Pevely Main
by way of 61/67 (Commercial Blvd) enter through the North
Elementary entrance and exit through the south making a right turn
only onto Pevely Main.

PM:
School Buses: all buses will enter the elementary through the south of
the lot, line up in back and exit through Barry Rd.

Parent Pick Up: all vehicles will pick up in the afternoon the same as
drop off in the morning, exiting right turn only on Pevely Main through
the south of the lot.



